
Executive Committee Report 

February 4, 2024 

 

We opened the meeting at 2:10pm with the Serenity Prayer and had 11 people in attendance. 

We discussed the Activities Committee motion and worked on fixing the wording.  

We also discussed possibly removing Tuesday Night Men’s Lit from the South Hills Area meeting 
list. 

We discussed the changing of banks for the area account. Mike B will fo research on costs and 
effectiveness. 

We closed the meeting with the Serenity Prayer.  

 

In Service, 

Teresa T. 
Secretary 

ttakach219@gmail.com 

412-251-2420 

 


